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Subject 
Blue Triton Allocation of Community Grant Funds 2024   
 
Recommendation 
Be it resolved that Council hereby receive report number F2024-10 “Blue Triton 
Allocation of Community Grant Funds 2024” for information; 
And that Council direct staff to complete the listed projects totaling $58,446 as presented 
in Appendix A.   
 
Background 
On April 18, 2017, Council passed Resolution No. 17-141 directing staff to create a 
reserve fund for community enhancement projects and provide Council annually with a 
recommended list of projects to be funded from the Voluntary Water Levy. The total 
amount available including $25,000 received in 2024 is $58,446. To comply with Council 
direction, staff reviewed community enhancement opportunities and recommended 
annual spending recommendations (attached as Appendix A).  
 
Strategic Pillar 
Service Excellence & Good Governance 
 
Financial Impact 
There is no financial impact as the projects are funded from the Blue Triton Community 
Grant Contribution. 
 
Conclusion 
That Council approve the recommended community projects totaling $58,446 to be 
funded from the Voluntary Water Levy as listed in Appendix A.  
 
Attachments 
Appendix A – Recommended Projects 2024 
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